
 

 

Informal meeting - October 25th, 2021 

 

Under the umbrella of the Community Safety and Well Being Plan, a Sub Committee has been 

set up to review the possibilities of Bus Cameras (BusPatrol). 

An informal meeting was set up for Monday, October 25th, 2021 with Councillor Champagne, 

Councillor Kelly, Mr. Claude Champagne, Mr. Matt Labonte, Mr. Pierre Ranger and Roberto 

Rego to get more information regarding bus cameras. 

Mr. Rego and Mr. CSWB-Ranger advised that the roadblock that they are experiencing is with 

the City of North Bay, Since North Bay is the holder of the Provincial Offences for our area.  Mr. 

Rego advised that the City of North Bay requires to be on board with bus cameras.  Mr. Rego 

advised that the cost of the maintenance of the bus camera is $150 per month per bus.  The 

initial cost of the camera is $5000. 

Mr. Ranger will be providing a letter to the Municipality for the municipality to support and 

forward to municipalities in the District of Nipissing for support. 

Councillor Kelly encouraged Mr. Rego to send an email to FONOM. 


